Arizona Foothills Supports New Gowh in the Valley
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For decades the 220 acres along Dynamite Boulevard has been home to the Pinnacle Peak Ranch. Unfortunately, it has seen better days and is
now seeking to have a new guest ranch. Reata Ranch's lodging, ranch amenities and residences will revitalize the property’s tradition, while
substantially upgrading its facilities.

Our President and Publisher, Michael Dee, is excited to support Reata Ranch! Look what he has to say!

“Scottsdale has a lot of things to be proud of, especially its rich heritage. Reata Ranch would showcase Scottsdale in a different, refreshing
way. It would enhance the tourist experience as well as our credibility as a truly western town.”

Michael Dee
President and Publisher of Arizona Foothills Magazine

Check out the website here.
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